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Reminder of Transition to the 5010 Version of Claims Status Inquiry (eCSl)

As previously noted, after March 16, 2012, the 4010 version of eCSl will no longer be available, and
providers must use the 5010 application.

Please be reminded that certain data fields (listed below) will be discontinued in the 5010 version.

e Medical Record Number;
e Payment Method;

e Recipient Date of Birth;
e Recipient Gender

These data elements will no longer be returned in the future, through the 5010 transaction.

Providers not familiar with the use of eCSI may contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or
(225) 924-5040 for assistance with the application.
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